

## St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

October 20, 2022

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Please remember we will make the official switch to winter uniform on **November 1**. If you are unsure of the uniform, please contact the school office. I have included a breakdown of the uniform with pictures in this week's electronic white envelope. Important dates to keep in mind include:

- Oct. 21 St. Stan's HSA Coach Bingo
- Oct. 26 Pumpkin Patch (rain date Oct. 27)
- Oct. 27 MAP scores sent home
- Oct. 28 NO SCHOOL/Teacher Professional Development
- Oct. 30 Car Show/Food and Vendor Market
- Oct. 31 Halloween Parade 12:30/Middle School Party
- Nov. 1 All Saint's Day 9:00 Mass

Next week, our students will all be visiting the St. Stan's Pumpkin Patch courtesy of the HSA. We are so blessed to have such an amazing HSA that is always providing our students with fun, new events.

Thank you in advance to all of the families that donated to Coach Bingo and are working the event. It is our biggest fundraiser of the year and we truly appreciate all of your help and donations.

We will be celebrating Halloween on **October 31**. Students can dress down and should bring their costumes. Please leave weapons and complicated make-up at home. There should also be no individual goody bags. Parents can donate things to make a class goody bag. Teachers have sent home lists of what they need for that day. We will also have our PreK-5 parade around the grounds if weather permits. Middle school will have their party in the gym.

May God continue to bless all of you and your families.

Warmest Regards

Lori Hodder Principal